
Dear John,

Thank you for your generous gift to the National Suicide Prevention Lifeline. With your support, the Lifeline can continue to
provide 24/7 free and confidential emotional support to people in suicidal crisis or emotional distress, and advance suicide
prevention by empowering individuals, sharing best practices, and building awareness of suicide prevention resources.

Organization: Vibrant Emotional Health
Campaign: Donate to the National Suicide Prevention Lifeline
Donor Name: John Yonitch
Amount: $50
Donation Interval: One-time
Receipt #: 19919120
Donated At: 02/27/22 20:50:07 EST
Payment Method: Visa 9153 
Donor Address: 
2717 Seville Blvd. Apt 16206 
Clearwater, FL 
33764 
United States

The Lifeline is administered by Vibrant Emotional Health (formerly known as the Mental Health Association of New York City,
Inc or MHA-NYC). Your donation will be used to support The National Suicide Prevention Lifeline and other programs and
activities of Vibrant. Vibrant Emotional Health is a tax-exempt organization under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. Your
gift is tax deductible in accordance with IRS guidelines. We acknowledge that no goods or services were provided by Vibrant Emotional
Health in exchange for this donation.

For questions, please use our Contact Us Form here.

Thank you,

National Suicide Prevention Lifeline
and
Vibrant Emotional Health, administrators of the Lifeline

If you did not make this donation, please click here to disassociate it with your email address. This link is valid for 24 hours. If you have any questions,
please contact support.

https://suicidepreventionlifeline.org/contact-the-lifeline/
http://suicidepreventionlifeline.org
http://vibrant.org
https://donorbox.org/disassociate_donations/MTk5MTkxMjA=
https://donorbox.org/contact

